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What has been happening this week? 

 
 

In English, the children the children started to write a recipe book. 

In Math, we are learning about even and odd numbers. 

In PSHE, we continue to talk about their transition into year 1.  

In Expressive Art and Design, we are finishing our hot air balloons. 

In Understanding of the World, we talked about how to make the best usage of food to avoid 

wastage.  

In Phonics, we are continuing with Little Wandle daily phonics, reading three times each week 

at school and book are going home on Fridays.  

Welly Wednesday, the children had some much fun harvesting the onions. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley, Frankie and 

Noah and Amelia 

Headteacher Award: Jenson, for showing kindness to his friends and respect to the adults in 

class. 

Work on the Wall: Martha, for her enthusiasm making and baking cakes and then writing all 

about it. 

Pupil Voice: This onion is huge! Archie. I love making cakes. Martha 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thank you for helping the children with the ‘Bus Book’, they are always very keen to see 

which adventures come next.   


